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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I have grave concerns about the opening of the Stibnite mine located in the Warm Lake area. I believe the

opening of this mine will significantly increase big truck and other vehicle usage on the Warm Lake Highway and

throughout the Warm Lake Valley. As a cabin owner in the Warm Lake Area, it is my desire to keep this area as a

recreational, quiet area that promotes wild animal habitats, fish habitat, and controlled camping for families. I also

believe the mine will have a significant impact regarding access to snowmobiling in the Warm Lake area. We

utilize our cabin year-round. The proposed alternate groomed trail will have significant impact in the Paradise

Valley area, and, quite frankly, seems ridiculous in nature. The ability of a groomer to keep the proposed

snowmobile trail open is near impossible with a narrow, steep, trail with many creek crossings. Improvement to

the proposed snowmobile trail, just so it might be passable, is very impactful to cabin owners, wildlife, and natural

fish spawning habitat. Additionally, proposed electric power improvements will also have significant impact on the

above mentioned areas. Using the Warm Lake area as access to the proposed Stibnite mine is a very bad idea,

for me personally, for future human use of the Warm Lake area, and for natural animal and fish habitat.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Jacquelyn Meyer


